# HUNTINGTON FOREST HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION BOARD MEETING MARCH 10, 2009 BILL JEWELL'S HOME

Attendees: Jack Eyler, Debbie Halla, Bill Jewell, Laura Miller, Arienne Reilly, Brendan

O'Dowd

Absent: Kathy Spitzer, John Shaefer

Debbie Mendez and Allan Price (Home owners also in attendance)

Start: 7:39pm

#### **REPORTS:**

**Treasurer Report Jack Eyler**: Same as last month. Treasures Report motion to approve...passed

**ACC Report Laura Miller**: Request from Pipers. ACC Report motion to approve...passed

## Land Use Report Kathy Spitzer:

Kathy was absent = no report

# STATEGIC PLANNING:

#### **Increase in Annual Dues:**

A new vote date for the increase in annuals dues was rescheduled to Wednesday, April 15, 2009 at 7:30 pm at Browne Academy.

### **NEW BUSINESS**:

- \*\* Gloria Lloyd sent an email regarding cats being allowed to roam the neighborhood. The Board agreed to include her concerns in the next newsletter.
- \*\* Next newsletter to hopefully go out to the neighborhood in June.

The next meeting is set for Tuesday, March 10<sup>th</sup> at 7:30 pm at the home of Bill Jewell.

Adjourned at 8:32 pm